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8th January 2018 

 
4-a-side Hockey Tournament 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Your child has been chosen to represent Newton Tony CE VC Primary School in the Cluster         
4-a-side Hockey Tournament.   Our team will be competing against other local schools in the 
Stonehenge Cluster Schools Tournament.   
The Festival takes place at Amesbury Primary School, on Thursday 18th January between 1.00pm 
and 3.00pm.  Your child will be transported to the event in the Stonehenge minibus, accompanied 
by Mrs Richardson and Mrs Sullivan.   
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch to school or you can order a packed 
lunch from our school meal provider.   
You are welcome to collect your child from Amesbury Primary School at 3.00pm or collect your 
child from our school (they will probably be back later than 3.15pm due to the 3.00pm finish) 
 
Kind regards  

SPriestley 
 
Miss S L Priestley 
Head Teacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I am happy for my child to be transported by a Teaching Assistant  
 
I am happy for my child to participate in the Hockey Tournament 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………(parent/carer of ……………………)                          

                                                        

 
Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley BEd MAEd 
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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